
C O N T A C T  U S !

We are so grateful coming out of March, and so excited looking to April. We 

are so proud to say that we came out of the Maine One Act Regional 

Competition with a second place win, technically tying for first for Class A in 

our competition. We also came home with many special commendations 

including Ensemble Award, Costuming Award, and Set Design Award. Three 

of our actors also got All-Festival Cast Awards: Olivia DuBois, Alina Laliberte, 

and Aiden Peck. In April, we are going to start our Children's Show, The 

Magical Mix Up written and directed by Autumn Chapman, Sophia Wood, 

and Annabelle Pendleton. We are so excited to bring theater to the 

elementary schools! We also just casted the Senior Show which we are 

bringing back after 3 years! This year's Senior Show is Camp Rock The 

Musical! The show will be Saturday, April 27th at 8pm and Sunday, April 28th 

at 2pm at Walton Elementary School. We will also be doing concessions for 

L/A Community Little Theatre's production of Avenue Q on Thursday, April 

11th. Tickets are available at www.laclt.com. Thank you for your continued 

support, we look forward to the last few months of the 2018-2019 school 

year!

Dear Friends and Family of ELHSDA,

~ The ELHSDA Executive Board

~ www.elhsda.weebly.com ~ @ELHSDramaClub ~ @edwardlittledrama ~



IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP !
Concessions for Avenue Q at L/A Community Little Theatre - Thursday, April 11th, 2019
Children's Show Auditions - Tuesday, April 9th, 2019 at 2:15pm in the Choir Room
Camp Rock the Musical! - Saturday, April 27th at 8pm and Sunday, April 28th at 2pm at 
Walton Elementary School
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